
    Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

     Business Alert 
                           
                                                                                    Alert# P15-2-020(D) 
                                                           August 25, 2015 

Wanted for Commercial Burglaries 

004th District (South Shore) 
 

About This Crime: 

• This alert gives notice to citizens of the 004
th

 District (South Shore) of seven, potentially 

related commercial burglaries which have been reported this year.  The incidents have 

primarily occurred at retail establishments along Ewing Avenue between 94
th
 and 106

th
 

Street.  The burglaries were first reported in January with the most recent having 

occurred on 18 August.  In each incident, the offenders made forced entry into the 

locations by shattering either the windows or doors.  Once inside, currency was removed 

from the registers and change jars.  Further information regarding the dates, times, and 

locations of occurrence is listed below. 

3300 block of East 106
th

 Street on 07 January 2015 at approximately 3:30 am 

3600 block of East 106
th

 Street on 13 January 2015 at approximately 4:40 am 

10100 block of South Ewing Avenue on 18 January 2015 at approximately 11:53 pm 

3600 block of East 106
th

 Street on 24 January 2015 at approximately 3:15 am 

9400 block of South Ewing Ave on 12 February 2015 at approximately 2:18 am 

1700 block of East 79
th

 Street on 20 February 2015 at approximately 2:47 am 

3600 block of East 106
th

 Street on 04 July 2015 at approximately 1:24 a.m. 

9400 block of South Ewing Avenue on 15 August 2015 at approximately 3:25 a.m. 

3600 block of East 106
th

 Street on 18 August 2015 at approximately 8:35 p.m. 

9400 block of South Ewing Avenue on 22 August 2015 at approximately 3:00 a.m. 

 

Safety Tips: 

• Report suspicious persons, vehicles, and activities immediately  

• Ensure video equipment/surveillance cameras are on, functional, and recording 

• Ensure all doors are properly secured 

• Ensure the premise is well light  

• If you are confronted by an assailant, remain calm 

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide information to the police 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information 

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on-scene when possible 
 

If you have any information about this incident, 

call the Area South Dectective Division at (312)747-8273 

Reference RD#: HY-106596, HY-113020, HY-120265, HY-126636, HY-148674 and HY-157306, HY-
326722, HY-383058, HY-388202, and HY-392530 


